Proposed Changes to Accreditation Standards, January 2020

Comments sought by February 28, 2020

The Council on Education recently revisited Standard 5 – Information Resources and has proposed the following revisions (added text is underscored, deleted text is struck).

Proposed changes to Standard 5 – Information Resources

[bookmark: _GoBack]Written comments regarding Standards 5 and the proposed revision must be postmarked or e-mailed no later than February 28, 2020.  Mail comments to Anahita Gonda, Administrative Assistant, AVMA, 1931 N. Meacham Road, Ste. 100, Schaumburg, IL 60173-4360. Emailed comments to agonda@avma.org and must use the following subject line: Standard 5 - Public Comments. 

